
Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

Carlos Otis Clinic Site Visit 

Wednesday, April 9, 2014 

 
Attendance: Planners: Paul Schwippert, Ray Hawksley, and John Wadsworth (Kent Young by phone, and Rob 

Wadsworth made the visit prior to the meeting). 
  

At 5:00 p.m. planners arrived at the Carlos Otis Clinic for the site visit and reviewed the plans with Seth Boyd.   

 

In accordance with the planned protocol determined at the hearing, the members attending the site visit were 

satisfied with the proposed project; therefore, John Wadsworth made a motion to adjourn the hearing.  Ray 

Hawksley seconded and the hearing adjourned.  Paul Schwippert called Kent Young to satisfy the quorum for 

adjournment. 

 

David Kent Young 
Transcribed by Kent Young  


